
MEMORANDUM 

May 8, 2024 

 

TO:  File No.: 10-242  

FROM: Robert Fisher  
  Office of Commissioner Mark T. Uyeda  
 
RE:  Meeting with Representatives of 24X National Exchange LLC (“24X”)  

On May 8, 2024, Commissioner Mark T. Uyeda’s counsel, Robert Fisher, and policy adviser, 
Taylor Asher, had a meeting with 24X.  The attendees met virtually.  The 24X representatives in 
attendance consisted of: 

• Paul Adcock, Head of Equities and Senior Director, 24X Exchange 
• David Sassoon, General Counsel and Corporate Secretary, 24X Exchange 
• Andre Owens, WilmerHale  
• Cherie Weldon, WilmerHale  
• Ben Brown, Blue Ridge Law and Policy 

Among other matters, the participants discussed 24X’s Form 1 exchange application.  
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